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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are writing to inform you of a very exciting opportunity, where your child can take part in a valuable personal, social and 

health related trip run by Wycombe Wanders.  

The ‘Show Racism the Red Card’ event will take place on Tuesday 23
rd

 February 2016, and includes a variety of educational and 

resilience building activities, along with the opportunities to meet and greet with some of our local football stars! 

As part of our curriculum on the study and understanding of our local area, the children will undertake an exciting orienteering 

challenge with members of staff, which they have already begun to plan, to walk to Adam’s Park Stadium. To develop key 

curriculum skills, children will be given the chance to develop their map reading skills, risk awareness skills and team work skills 

before and during our walk. 

To ensure that your child does not miss out on this excellent opportunity to consolidate and develop such a wide range of skills, 

please ensure that you sign the return slip below and return it to school by Friday 12th February 2016, we apologise for the 

short notice of this trip. 

Because of the active nature, children will require appropriate footwear to walk through fields and wooded areas (either walking 

boots or wellies). They will also require a packed lunch, with mid-morning snack as well as their water bottle. Children should 

also have their school shoes in their ruck sack ready to change into when they arrive. 

Please be aware that children will be required to be collected from Adams Park at 15.45pm, which can be found at the 

following address: Adams Park Stadium, Hillbottom Rd, High Wycombe, Bucks, HP12 4HJ 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Meatyard and Miss Sleight 

Year 5 and 6 Class teachers 

 

I give my permission for my child________________________ in _________________ to attend the ‘Show Racism the Red Card’ 

event on Tuesday 23
rd

 February 2016. I am aware that my child will need appropriate footwear to walk through fields and 

woods as well as a packed lunch, mid-morning snack and a water bottle. I am also aware that I have to collect my child from 

Adam Park Stadium at 15.45pm. 

Signed_________________________________ Print name_______________________________ 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

       

 

 

Hughenden Primary School 

 
Working Together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds 

mailto:office@hughendenprimary.co.uk
http://www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk/

